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Paragraph 31 of the committee report refers to the nearest waste bin being located a 
short distance from the site, close to the neighbouring fish and chip shop. The bin 
has been removed from the location referenced, and as such is not available for use 
by members of the public. 
 
It is therefore recommended that a condition requiring provision of a litter bin is 
attached to any grant of consent. 


